
Town of Jaffrey 
Cemetery Committee  
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, July 13, 2017, Cutter Cemetery at 2pm. Re-scheduled to July 20 
if heavy rain. Bring equipment to straighten some more stones in the OBG and to paint 
the gate. 
 
AGENDA: 
 Reports on cemeteries 
 Issues and projects for 2017 
  Stone cleaning 
   Stone straightening in the OBG and painting gate 
   Stone repair in the OBG 
   DAR visit 29 July 
 
  
Notes on the meeting held on 15 June 2017 at 2pm at the Old Burying Ground. 
The following members met at 2pm at the Old Burying Ground: Bill Driscoll, Emily Preston, Rob Stephenson, 
Kevin Sterling, Charlie Turcotte and Jim Weimann. Also attending: Randy Heglin. 
 Charlie Turcotte reported on removing some sections of the old water pipes that were no longer operable. 
 The subject of “green burials” which are now allowed in Wilton was briefly discussed. If this option were to 
be made available in Jaffrey, the ‘ash scattering’ portion of Cutter Extension could be considered.  
 The Committee spent most of the meeting straightening stones. A portion of one slate separated. John 
Kaufhold will be consulted on repair options. 
 The meeting/work session was completed around 3:30pm. 
  
  
 
FUTURE MEETINGS IN 2017: July 13 (Cutter), August 17 (Village & Smallpox), September 14 (Phillips-
Heil) and October 12 (Annual Meeting). 
     
Randyl Cournoyer Cournoyer Funeral Home 
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